Mediacom)

September 25, 2017

Subject: Channel Change

Dear City Officials:

On or about October 23, 2017, Mediacom will no longer carry Chiller TV (channel 298) in the Movies and
Music PAK or on Digital Plus.

The Olympic Channel (SD 175 and HD 764) will be added on Oct 31.

If there are any questions please contact me at 319-395-9699 ext.3461 or email
Igrassley@mediacomcc.com .

Sincerely:

Lee Grassley
Senior Manager, Government Relations

Mediacom Communications Corporation
6300 Council Street NE * Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52402



